
 

PARENTAL NOTIFICATION: 

RIGHT TO WITHHOLD CERTAIN INFORMATION FROM MILITARY 

RECRUITERS AND INSTITUTIONS OF HIGHER LEARNING. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

Please read and return to the guidance office if you do not want your child’s 

information released to the military and/or institution of higher learning.  All forms 

must be received by Friday, September 20, 2019.  
 

      Thank you, 

 

      Ryan Groat 
 

Release of Certain Student Information under the “Every Student Succeeds Act.” 

 
Pursuant to the Every Student Succeeds Act. , the school district must disclose to military 

recruiters and institutions of higher learning, upon request, the names, addresses, and telephone 

numbers of high school students.  The district must also notify parents of their right and the right of 

their child to request that the district not release such information without prior written parental 

consent. 

 

Parents wishing to exercise their option to withhold their consent to the release of the above 

information to military recruiters and/or institutions of higher learning must sign and return 

the attached form to the GUIDANCE office by Friday, September 20, 2019.   

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------ 

 

Withholding Consent for the Release of Certain Student Information under the 

“Every Student Succeeds Act. ” 

 

Please do not release the name, address, and telephone number of 

_________________________ 

(Name of Student) 

 

To: ______military recruiters and/or _______institutions of higher learning (check all that 

apply). 

 

 

______________________________   _______________ 

(Parent Signature)     (Date) 


